
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Trent Renner, Kevin VanKirk and Joe Forehand
recently  joined  the  South  Lake  Tahoe  Fire
Department.

• Would you like to show your support for your local library?
Why not join the Friends of the Library? Stop by their monthly
Feb. 20 at 1pm, 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

• Caltrans has upgraded its website to give motorists access
to  planned  lane  closures  on  highways  statewide.  Real-time
statewide route information is accessible online.

• A memorial service for longtime South Lake Tahoe resident
Bert Lucido will be Feb. 2 at 1pm at St. Theresa Catholic
Church.

• What happened to the millions of dollars that was spent in
the Al Tahoe region of South Lake Tahoe? Here is info from the
Tahoe Pipe Club:

http://youtu.be/fAPQbtzO1qE
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